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HCR 3001 – Road Train Pilot Program 
 
 
Good morning Mr. Chairman and members of the committee. I’m Wayde Swenson, 
Office of Operations Director for the North Dakota Department of Transportation (DOT).  
I’m here today to give testimony on House Concurrent Resolution 3001. 
 
I would like to bring to the committee’s attention that Federal Motor Carrier Safety 
Administration has concerns that there currently is not a mechanism to test or license 
the driver or vehicle for “Road Train” truck combinations longer than the national 
standard of doubles or triples.  This concern is not addressed in this resolution. 
 
This concludes my testimony, and I am available to answer questions the committee 
may have.  Thank You. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


